
 

 

 

 

              Date: March 07, 2023 

 

Important Notification 

 

Ref. Application for the various Non-Teaching Positions  

 
This is with reference to our College Recruitment Advertisement for the post of various non-teaching 

positions, bearing reference F4/DBC/NTS/Adv./01/2022/01 dated 20.08.2022 
 

In this context, it is to notify that the screening of applications which are received for the same  have been 

completed.  

 
The candidates may check their eligibility / ineligibility given by the College Screening Committee 

by logging into the Delhi University Non-teaching  Recruitment Portal. 

 
http://dunt.uod.ac.in 
 

Candidates claiming any discrepancy or clarification regarding their eligibility / ineligibility given by 

College Screening Committee may send an application along with relevant documents via e-mail upto 

March 21, 2023. Form number and name of the post must be mentioned in the subject line of the email 

sent. Please send the email to: 

 
screening_nts@db.du.ac.in  

   

No application regarding discrepancy will be entertained after the last date i.e. March 21, 2023. 

Re-screening will be done only for the candidates applying for the same. 

 

PRINCIPAL 
  
 

 

 

 

http://dunt.uod.ac.in/

